
6/25/77, Dear Harold: 
Goff of SS has responded to my request for records concerning 

your efforts to get the memo of transfer. I consider his letter 
nasty and deliberately unhelpful. I'll send a copy as soon as I 
can make one. In the meantime, he asks that I send an authorization 
in writing and signed by you. I have typed up such an authorization 
and enclose two copies; please sign one and return it to me. I 
will then make a Xerox for myself and send the original to SS. 
If you object to my formulations, feel free to write your own authorizati 
tion. I thought this would be more convenient for you. 

Best, 


